SEPTEMBER 2011 NEWSLETTER
_ Orphanage News

Thank you! Thank you! Thank you! Through your
support Jesus has done it again! All 995 orphans
have been fed in Zambia and Pakistan.

New Zealand partners have raised enough funds
to drill 3 wells to supply water to 3 orphanages.
New Zealand partners also sent David to set up
organic gardens in all 4 orphanages, This is the
first step to get the orphanages self-sufficient.

Thank you New Zealand!

3,141 Students graduate in Uganda

Edward Kisembo is travelling through all the Bible
Schools this September. Suzanne ministers and
prays for them over the phone.

Our Australian partners have just sent $4,200 to
buy 414 bibles for the students that do not have a
bible. Thank you Australia!

And thank you to our English partners who
support the rest of the ministry in all areas. If you
would like to partner with us, please get in touch.
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Pastor Oladipo preaching at the summit

Step out In Faith Bible School, Lagos, has planted new bible
schools and sent the graduates all over Nigeria to plant new
churches, even to the far North, with good results.

Pictures showing different areas of
the prayer tabernacle.



